Town Clerk

From: Adele Terrell <delterrell56@gmail.com> on behalf of Adele Terrell
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 11:51 AM

To: Town Clerk; Tracy Martin

Subject: Minutes for meeting in March 17,2022 for the Board of Finance

Tracey made a motion the meeting come to order at 7:00 pm, all agreed. Present were Tracey Martin, Adele Terrell,
Carrie Levine, Phil Burkett and alternates Hunter Weik and Kip Finch.

Tracy made a motion to seat Kip Finch for Chris Parkhurst, Phil seconded. Tracey made a motion to seat Hunter Weik for
Dave Finn, Adele seconded the motion.

Also present was Tom Weik. Tom had two reason for being at the meeting. First Tom went on to explain C-Pace to the
Board, he wanted a motion to go forward with bringing this to the Board of Selectman. Hunter made a motion to bring
C-Pace to the Towns First Selectman, all in favor.

Before Tom went on the show the Board his draft of the budget, he stated too Tracey that Chris Parkhurst would need
to hand in an original letter of resignation from the BOF. Tracey claimed that’s what she handed the Town Clerk that
morning, Tom disagreed stating it was a copy. Tracey said she would straighten the matter out Friday morning.

Tom went over his budget draft with the Board. Before he could finish Carrie had to leave at 8:00 pm. Tom finished
with his presentation and the board members stated they would be calling in members of all department heads and
discussing there budget needs with the BOF. Tom stated he would have copies of his draft for all board members.
Durning public comments Vinnie Alvaro made a motion that the town garage swap Backhoes with the transfer station,
saving the town a great expense for another backhoe. Members thought this was worth discussion.

Adele made at motion at the meeting adjourn at 8:53 pm, Hunter made second all agreed.

Respectfully :
Adele Terrell T

Sent from my iPhone




